NHSE FUNDING AVAILABLE FOR IP/NMP AND GPN FUNDAMENTALS FOR 2023-24 

Please note that annual funding or primary care Continuing Professional Development (CPD) for Nurses and AHPs has now ceased. However, NHS England has agreed to reimburse the tuition fees for 6 places on an Independent /Supplementary (NMP) Prescribing course and 8 places for Nurses to access a GPN Fundamentals Programme. 

To take advantage of this opportunity please email: Carol.hobbs4@nhs.net , stating the practice name, applicant name, email address and programme details. Reimbursement will be allocated on a ‘first come first serve’ basis and practices will be notified by the Training Hub if funds are still available. 

Applicants must apply directly to the University of their choice and have secured a place by the end February 2024. Once a place is secured the practice can claim reimbursement for the tuition fees directly from NHSE as follows:

Invoices are to be sent to Nick Jupp, Regional Head of Education Commissioning, NHS England - South West
using reference XXNJUPP, with the practice’s/employer’s full address and bank details shown clearly on the invoice, which should be addressed to:

XXNJUPP             
NHS England,
X24 Payable K005,
PO Box 312,
Leeds,
LS11 1HP

NB. The invoice must be sent via email as a PDF attachment to: sbs.apinvoicing@nhs.net

Please note; the Training Hub WILL NOT be approving applications or managing the claims, but will be monitoring the demand and liaising with NHSE. If you have any queries please email Carol.hobbs4@nhs.net 
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